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Thursday, 22 November 2018
Dear Parent/Guardian,
Your child has been selected to attend a Gifted and Talented Able Maths Day at Victoria Road Primary School on Wednesday 6th February 2019.

On this day your child will need to bring a packed lunch and a warm coat as they will be walking to Victoria Road School.

If your child is entitled to Free School Meals and you would like school to provide your child with a packed lunch then please tick the box below.
I am sure the children will have a fantastic day.

Kind regards,
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Mr J McDonald

Headteacher
(…………………………………………………………………………………………
Victoria Road School Gifted and Talented Able Maths Day
(Please tick appropriate boxes) 
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I give permission for my child to attend the Able Maths Day
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I would like school to provide a packed lunch






Name of child: ……………………………..



Class: …………..

Parent signature: …………………………...















[image: image3.jpg]  [image: image4.png]  [image: image5.png]co
g ”4'{,

& anrsmank o

sve

& S
VLR



  [image: image6.jpg]WY Sc

—ax’) &,
%s

1/5' Pai rt“?’




  [image: image7.png]


  [image: image8.jpg]


  [image: image9.jpg]Theg?‘%ﬁ%%%twarm

helping children and young people to succeed
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The Diocese of Shrewsbury is a registered charity.  Charity No 234025
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